


On Sunday, November 5, 2023, the Closing Ceremony of the 22nd FAVA Congress 
was held at the Borneo Convention Centre Kuching (BCCK) in Malaysia.

I extend an invitation to all of you to join us at the 
next FAVA Congress in Daejeon, South Korea, in 
2024. 
We look forward to another enriching that 
continues to drive our mission forward.
Wishing you all good health, safe travels, and 
looking forward to seeing you again. 
Thank you.Thank you.

【FAVA President Isao Kurauchi：Closing Remarks】
As we close the 22nd FAVA Congress here in Kuching, Malaysia, I want to express 
my heartfelt gratitude to everyone for your active participation and contributions.
A special thank you goes to our hosts, the organizing committee, and all volunteers. A special thank you goes to our hosts, the organizing committee, and all volunteers. 
Your dedication has made this event a great success. I’m pleased to see the 
progress we have made collectively in veterinary science. Your commitment 
enriches our shared goal of enhancing animal health and welfare.




